
From: Poirier, Marcelo
Sent: 9/1/2011 2:37:52 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Resource Adequacy PD

Sid

We'll be meeting in 5100. Please have security call me at the number below when you arrive.

Thanks

Marcelo

Marcelo L. Poirier 
Legal and Policy Advisor 
Office of Commissioner Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Tel. (415) 703-2913 
Email: mpo@cpuc.ca.gov

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, attorney work 
product and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 01, 2011 9:48 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney; Poirier, Marcelo 
Subject: RE: Resource Adequacy PD

Marcelo -

Of course, that's 1000a, not lOOOa, Let me know if that works for you.

yours

sid

SB GT&S 0300799

mailto:mpo@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SBD4@pge.com


From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 5:01 PM 
To: 'Poirier, Marcelo'
Subject: RE: Resource Adequacy PD

Marcelo -

!000a works for us. I'll bring Ken Abreu and Ulric Kwan from our DR group.

Thanks!

yours,

sid

From: Poirier, Marcelo [mailto:marcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 4:24 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: Resource Adequacy PD

Sid,

Friday works anytime between 10 to noon or 2 to 4. My preference is for sometime in the morning. Let 
me know what time works for you.

Thanks,

Marcelo

Marcelo L. Poirier 
Legal and Policy Advisor 
Office of Commissioner Florio 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Tel. (415) 703-2913 
Email: mpo@cpuc.ca.gov

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information that is privileged, confidential, attorney work 
product and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient (or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that 
any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number listed above.

SB GT&S 0300800

mailto:marcelo.poirier@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:mpo@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2011 4:18 PM 
To: Poirier, Marcelo 
Subject: Resource Adequacy PD

Marceio --

Thanks for the call back. We'd still like to come talk to you, is Friday possible?

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0300801

mailto:SBD4@pge.com

